
 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
Thank you to all parents who attended the Year One Class Worship last 
week. The children were brilliant, they sang beautifully and they all said 
their words so clearly; well done to all involved. I hope that you all have a 
great weekend,  

with Best Wishes  

Mrs A McGuire 

Principal 

 
 
Extreme Reading Competition 
As part of our World Book Day events, Miss Winchurch organised an                
extreme reading competition. Thank you so much to 
everyone who took part and sent a photograph in. 
There were some children who certainly did read in 
extreme places and all of the photos are displayed in 
the school library. Well done to all who took part.  
The winners are: 
Key Stage One—Michael Bower  
Lower Key Stage Two— Molly Rowberry  
Upper Key Stage Two—Fallon Thomas  
 
 
Easter Celebration  
Please note that the Easter Celebration will be at 
2.00 pm on Thursday  29th March. You are more 
than welcome to join us.  
 
School Meals 
We have been informed by Dolce our school meal provider that the price 
of the lunches will be increasing to £2.30 per day after Easter.  
 
 
Chocolate Non—Uniform Day Monday 19th 
March  
There will be a non uniform day on Monday 19th 
March and we would ask that the children would 
bring in a small bar of chocolate or small  Easter 
Egg. Thank you for your support with this.  
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Nursery  90% 

Reception  90% 

Year One  92% 

Year Two  98% 

Year Three 96% 

Year Four  94% 

Year Five  96% 

Year Six  98% 

We reward all children with 100% attendance  
during the term with an activity afternoon, this is 
chosen by the School Council. There is also a class 

reward prize for the class with the highest                  
attendance throughout the term.  

Attendance 
Diary Dates  

Science Fact  
 
 

21st March  Parents Evening 4.00pm-6.00pm  

22nd March  Parents Evening 4.00pm-6.00pm  

28th March  Easter Lunch  

29th March Easter Celebration 2.00pm 
 
Attendance Reward Workshop 
 
School closes for Easter holidays 

16th April  School re-opens for Summer Term 
8.45am  

20th April  Year 4 Worship 

23rd April  St George’s Day Lunch  

2nd May  Year 2 Sharing Lunch  

7th May  May Bank Holiday 

11th May  Year 3 Worship  

14th May  SATS WEEK KS1/KS2 

21st May  SATS WEEK  KS1 

23rd May  Year 3 and Year 4 Sharing Lunch  

25th May  YR Worship  
School closes for Half Term  

11th June  School re-opens for                                 
Summer Half Term.  

 

Y1 PHONICS SCREENING CHECK  

13th June  Father’s Day Lunch  

14th June  Father’s Day Lunch  

27th June  Year 5 and Year 6 Sharing Lunch  

29th June  Nursery Worship  

4th July  Sharing of Work Evening 

11th July  Foundation Stage Garden Party  

12th July  Black Country Day Lunch  
Music Performance 2.00pm 

18th July  Foundation Stage Graduation 
Ceremony  

20th July  Leavers Service 9.00am  
School closes for Summer Holidays 

YN  Luca Partridge 

YR Cody Palmer 

Y1 Lola-Lilly Hancox 

Y2 Logan Anderson 

Y3 Kacey Hodgetts 

Y4 John Paskin 

Y5 Graham Wakelam 

Y6 Ebony Steadman 

Principal Awards  
These Awards are given to children for good 

work and good behaviour.  

 


